
    

  

HIGH SCHOOL ANNOUNCEMENT 

DATE:   Friday, October 24, 2014 

GENERAL 

 The Shaler Area School District is pleased to announce that afterschool activity buses will begin 

running on Monday, October 27th.  The buses will run Monday – Thursday and will leave the High 

School front lot at approximately 4:45.  Students who wish to utilize this service MUST sign up in 

the Activities Office before 2:45 on the day they wish to ride the bus.  Drop off locations and 

more information are available in the Activities Office or the school district webpage.   

 Afterschool detention will now be held in Room 204 for the remainder of the school year, 

students who will be serving an afterschool detention should report to this new location to 

serve.   

 Students who are interested in the daily matters here at Shaler Area High School may want to 

sign up for the first M.I.K.E., or Make It Known Everywhere, meeting this year.  Participants will 

have the opportunity to discuss matters such as the WIFI crisis and technological improvements 

in classrooms with DRTR himself. 

The meeting will take place next Thursday, October 30th during 4th period.  A sign-up sheet has 

been posted in the Activities Office, but please be aware that there are only 20 available spots 

per meeting.  For further information, please see Zach Robinson. 

 Costume Sale. The Shaler Area Theater department is having a costume sale.  Stop by the 

Activities Office to peruse the items.  All items are $5. 

 

ACTIVITIES 

 As our varsity boys football season winds down, junior and senior ladies of Shaler Area – ARE YOU 

READY FOR SOME FOOTBALL?   Our charity, powderpuff game will be held on November 25th on 

the turf field.  Player applications are now available for pick up in the Activities Office.  The 

SENIOR team is full and there are 15 spots left on the junior team, so don’t delay in handing in 

your application.   

 FREE WIFI!! FREE WIFI! FREE WIFI!! Do we have your attention now? Make sure you get 
your 30 second Shaler Area Pride Video turned in to the main office by this Friday so you 
get a chance to win your choice of Prizes! Gift cards to Getgo, Sheets, Franks, Starbucks 
or a GUEST WIFI PASSWORD!!!!!!!!     Details on the contest can be found in the Main 
Office and on posters around the school. 
 

 Key Club meeting Friday, 10/24 during homeroom in room 214. See Mr. Pirring for more 
information. Do you like working with children?   
 



 Future Business Leaders of America.  We will have a meeting after school on Wednesday, 
October 29th in room 226. Members are to be reminded to bring a list of topics they’d 
like to compete in.  Direct6 all questions to Mrs. Klugh or Shauna Tedesco. 
 

 The Yearbook is looking for pictures of you with your families.  Only good quality 
pictures, please no blurry pictures can be e-mailed to yearbook.sasd.k12.pa.us. 
 

 Lifetouch will be back on Wednesday, October 29, for picture re-takes, and to take 
pictures for any student who missed their original day.  Packets are available for pick up 
in the Activities Office; all students need to have their picture taken for ID and yearbook. 
 

GUIDANCE 
 
 A free practice SAT is being offered to current juniors and seniors on October 25th by College 

Nannies and Tutors.  A real test environment will be simulated and scores and recommendations 

for studying will be provided.  You can register by phone or e-mail.   

 Attention seniors interested in attending CCAC for a one- or two-year program- A representative 

from the Jobs Corps Program will be giving a presentation on Thursday, October 23.  To be 

eligible for Job Corps, your family must meet specific income criteria.  Job Corps participants 

receive free tuition and books for their programs. If you are interested in attending this 

presentation to learn more, please see your school counselor ASAP.- 

  (Please run through 10/24)- Attention seniors who want to take another round of the SATs- The 

November 8th SAT is in late registration through October 28th. You will have to pay an additional 

late fee to take this test.  This test is not offered here but is offered at local high schools 

 10/24 AM Announcement:   Youngstown State University will be visiting today third period.  This 

medium-sized research university is located in a small city and is primarily a commuter campus. 

 A wide array of bachelor and associate degree programs are available including Anthropology, 

several Engineering options, Dance Management, Dietetics, Hospitality Management, and Public 

Health, just to name a few.  If you would like to attend this college visit, please pick up a pass in 

the Guidance Office now. 

 10/23 PM AND 10/24 AM:  For students taking the ACT this Saturday- the room rosters are 
posted on the Guidance Office windows. Please stop by to check your assignment. Report this 
Saturday by 7:45 AM.  

 

GATE 

ATHLETICS 

 Congratulations Brianna Schwartz.  Brianna won her 3rd consecutive WPIAL Cross Country 

Championship and sets a new record time of 17 minutes 24 seconds. 

 Football tickets are on sale in the Athletic Office for tonight’s football game.  $4.00 for students 

and $6.00 for adults. 

 



 Congratulations to the Shaler Area Cross-Country runners for their participation in the WPIAL 
Cross-Country Championships yesterday at Coopers Lake. 
 

 Placing  for the Shaler Area boys were: 
 

 Josiah Johnson 
 Michael Phillips 
 Jake Graswick 
 Josh Ashmore 
 Camden Seybert 

 
 Placing for the girls were: 

 
 Cassidy Grey 
 Catie Strout 
 Adeline Kubisek 
 Kaylee Isacco 
 Bri Schwartz  

 
 A special congratulations to Bri for her winning the WPIAL Championship for the third time.  She 

also broke her own WPIAL record by running the 3.1 mile course in the time of 17 minutes and 25 
seconds.  Bri will be competing in the PIAA State Championship on Saturday, November 1st in 
Hershey, PA.  Good Luck to Bri. 
 
 

OTHER    

 Plan on going to the Scarehouse in Etna this Halloween season?  If so, buy your tickets in advance 

at www.scarehouse.com and use the promo code SH2014.  A portion of each ticket bought in 

advance will be donated back to our class funds.  A night out at the Scarehouse promises to be a 

freakishly, ghoul time!    

 The Fox Chapel Gold Club is now hiring.  A job description is available in the Guidance Office or 

you can contact Mr. Stone at the Middle School for further information 

http://www.scarehouse.com/

